226 EMU PARK ROAD, NERIMBERA, QLD, 4702 16 th JANUARY 2003.

The Secretary,
Senate Economics References Committee,
Room SG 64,
Farliament House
Canberra 2600.



Dear Sir/Madam,

I read in the newspapers that the senate is calling for submissions from the public concerning, our outdated, inequitable, and complex taxation system. I have been a taxpayer of Australia for 48 years and the above statement about the said tax system I feel is very correct.

I should appreciate the senate investigating a system that would be more equitable than our present system.

From my observations some type of a Debit tax would be going a long way towards creating a more equitable, and less complex system.

I should hereby request that you take the above comments and consider this as my formal submission to the Senate concerning our present Taxation system.

I leave this matter in your capable hands

Yours faithfully,

Of lionio Cha

E. R. CIESIOLKA A.M.I.A.M.E.